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VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL

Ontario Energy Board

2300 Yonge Street, 27" Floor
Toronto, Ontario

M4P 1E4

Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli,
Board Secretary

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re:  Intervenor Status and Cost Eligibility Request on Behalf of the Building Owners
and Managers Association Toronto (BOMA Toronto) for EB-2011-0144: Notice of
Application and Hearing for an Electricity Distribution Rate Change,

Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited

[ am writing to correct a typographical error in BOMA's letter of intervention dated September
23, 2011, which seeks intervenor status in the Toronto Hydro proceeding. In the third line of the
last paragraph on page one of the letter, the word "generators" appears. It should be "operators".

Thank you for your assistance

Yours truly,

FOGLER, RUBINOFE LLP
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Thomas Brett
TB/dd

CC:  Marion Fraser, Fraser & Company
Chris Conway, Building Owners and Managers - Toronto
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